

# LAKESHORE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SAN FRANCISCO

# The Paw Print Press

### IMPORTANT DATES

TONIGHT!
Wednesday, December 7<sup>th</sup>
PTA Meeting

6:30 – 8:00 PM, Lakeshore Community Room

Thursday, December 8<sup>th</sup> ELAC General Meeting 8:30 - 9:25 AM M2 - Ms. Chan's F

 $8:30-9:25\ AM,\ M2-Ms.\ Chan's\ Room$ 

Monday, December 12<sup>th</sup> School Site Council Meeting 6:30 – 8:00 PM, Teacher's Lounge

Friday, December 16<sup>th</sup>
Staff Appreciation Luncheon
12:30 PM, Lakeshore Community Room

**December 19<sup>th</sup> – January 2<sup>nd</sup> Winter Break and New Year Observance**No School

## Please Check the Lost & Found

Please check Lakeshore's Lost & Found rack and boxes for any lost clothing items. The Lost & Found is located next to the teacher's lounge inside Lakeshore's main entrance. Your children can check also! Jackets are hanging on the rack, shirts and lunch boxes are in the boxes below. Any items remaining after December 16th will be bagged up and donated to a charity.

## Donate to the SF Food Bank

The SF Food Bank donation barrel is located inside Lakeshore's front entrance. The most needed foods are: tuna, canned meat, cereal, peanut butter, beans, rice, pasta, soups & stews, 100% fruit juice, canned fruits & vegetables. And please remember: NO GLASS containers.

December 7, 2011

# Message from Ms. Keener

#### **INCLUSIVE SCHOOLS WEEK**

The first full week in December we recognize and celebrate *Inclusive Schools Week*. San Francisco Inclusive Schools Week is an annual, district-wide, K-12 celebration of our year-round efforts to promote and build inclusive, welcoming school communities. It is a time to raise awareness and continue the support of the natural and diverse abilities, sociological and cultural backgrounds of our community members.

#### **REPORT CARDS – SECOND QUARTER**

It's hard to believe but the end of the second quarter is just around the corner! Your child's report card will be sent home on Friday, December 16<sup>th</sup>!

#### SCHOOL DROP OFF AND PICK UP SAFETY

This year, speed limits near schools have been reduced to 15 miles per hour during times when children are present such as drop-off and pick-up times. In addition, parking or pulling into bus zones during these times is prohibited. This will be enforced by the San Francisco Police Department. Please drive safely.

"Don't judge each day by the harvest you reap but by the seeds you plant."

Robert Louis Stevenson

# **ELAC English Learners Advisory Committee General Meeting Tomorrow**

The next ELAC meeting will be held tomorrow, Thursday, December 8, at 8:30 AM in M2, Ms.Chan's room. All are invited to attend. Newly elected officers to be introduced. Discussion will include the Lau Plan and/or EL Program Guide.

The Paw Print Press is sent home to Lakeshore families every Wednesday. If you have something you'd like to include in next week's Paw Print Press, please email it to pawprintnews@yahoo.com by Friday evening.